
Dowdell, Jennifer 

11/29/2011 1:35:17 PM
'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Doll, Laura (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: High Low OFOs 

Gurbux,

Just a heads up....Per our discussion, PG&E put out an article on our Pipe Ranger site 
indicating that we thought we would not need to do the daily high/low OFOs starting 
December 1 based on the pressure restorations we have been able to effect on our 
system. We don't expect to be calling the high/low OFOs for the next little while, but 
we may need them in the future along with the scheduling accommodation for 
generation related shippers we requested in our advice letter.

Below is the November Pipe Ranger article. We will probably confirm that we expect 
to be able to stop calling the daily high/low OFOs sometime this week.

http://www.pge.com/pipeline/news/20111104 1568 news.shtml

You or Richard should not hesitate to call me or Laura Doll if you have questions

Best regards

Jennifer
415-973-2904
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